
 

IEEE Delhi Section 40th Anniversary Celebrations 

 

On 14th May 2016, Dr. Neelam Ruhil (Head of the Department) and Mrs. 

Poonam Yadav (Assistant Professor) from Electronics and Computer 

Engineering Department of Dronacharya College of Engineering, Gurgaon 

attended the closing ceremony of IEEE Delhi Section 40th Anniversary 

Celebrations at Bharati Vidyapeeth Campus, New Delhi. The Chief Guest for 

the event was Shri. K Ramakrishna (IEEE R10 Director) and various 

dignitaries included the IEEE Executive Committee of Delhi Section. The 

event was organized to help the young professionals to evaluate their 

career goals, enhance their professional image and create the building 

blocks of a lifelong and diverse professional network. 

 

 


